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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After an eventful and very successful term I am sure you will agree : we are all in need of a holiday! 
 
Over the past two weeks we had two very successful Grandparents Assemblies, with both children and adults proudly touring 
the school. We also raised over £250 for new library books. 
 
Our Year 2 choir performed brilliantly at the Surrey Heath Infant Music Festival last Tuesday and I was equally proud of both 
their conduct and singing. 
 
We have also been overwhelmed by your generosity in donating books for our new library. On behalf of the whole school 
community I would like to say: thank you. Please keep reading over the Easter break and we would love to see those ‘caught 
reading’ pictures coming in to school again! (info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk) 
 
Have a safe and enjoyable break and I look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 16

th
 April. 

Miss K Aldred 

                                             

Final Assembly 
 

We will be holding our spring term Final Assembly on 
Thursday 29

th
 March at 09.15am. All parents and carers are 

welcome to attend. Please note: we are unable to offer our 
usual crèche facility this term and would appreciate you 

leaving siblings with a family member. We do understand this 
is sometimes difficult so parents will not be turned away but, 
we ask that siblings sit on your lap and, should they become 
restless, taken out of the hall, to ensure our children can be 

heard.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Garden Help 

We will be holding a garden tidy up day in the 
Easter Holidays on: 

Saturday 14
th

 April, from 10.00-4.00pm 
If you are able to come along and help, even for 

just a short time, it would be very much 
appreciated. 

Please sign up, in the school office if you able to 
help. 

 

FOBSA Cake Sale 
 

Don’t forget: FOBSA will be holding a cake 
sale and second hand uniform sale, in the 

school hall at 2.00pm on Thursday 29
th
 March. 

All cake donations, NUT FREE, are very 
welcome! 

 

Sports Relief 
 

 Inspired by their Children In Need fundraising efforts 
Meghan and Macey, from Cedar class have planned a 
Sports Relief fundraising day. All the children will be 

challenged to run, walk, skip....1 mile around or school field, 
on Wednesday 28

th
 March. If you would like to support 

their efforts to raise valuable funds, for those less fortunate, 
please send in a donation on Wednesday, in a clearly 

marked envelope. 
We are very proud of all of our children, especially when 

they demonstrate our core values of kindness and 
collaboration in such an independent and proactive way. 

 

Attendance 
 

Rather disappointingly our attendance % for the 
year to date is 94.53%. This is somewhat below our 

target of 96% 
Now that winter bugs are passing and inclement 

weather is hopefully, a distant memory I am certain 
we will see a marked improvement in this figure.  
Absolutely every single day counts in school and 
each child’s attendance is monitored very closely. 
Please support our efforts to ensure your children 

learn as much as possible by sending them to 
school EVERY DAY! 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

